
 
 
February 14, 2019 
 
Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee, 
 
 On behalf of the Kansas Beer Wholesalers Association, thank you for the 
opportunity to provide written testimony in support of H.B. 2133, AN ACT concerning 
alcoholic beverages; relating to delivery of alcoholic liquors; required reporting, 
penalty. 
 
 The KBWA believes this legislation would be a positive step in terms of 
identifying and collecting taxes legally due on direct shipments of wine to Kansas 
residents.  This ensures a fair and level playing field and fits well within the constructs 
of the three-tier system.  It is good public policy and we urge its adoption. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Jason P. Watkins 
Executive Director     


